On-campus Catch-up Vaccination Clinics

The COVID-19 pandemic-related school closures from 20 March 2020 until 1 September 2020 and from 5 January 2021 until 22 March 2021 caused delays in the school vaccination programme. 

Some students may not have received their vaccinations, including for: Human papillomavirus (HPV); Tetanus, diphtheria and polio; and Meningococcal groups ACWY. 

The Belfast Trust is running on-campus clinics for Queen's students who were school pupils in Years 9, 10, 11 and 12 and missed these vaccinations. Students are encouraged to attend a catch-up vaccination clinic. You do not need to make an appointment.

Upcoming on-campus vaccination clinics:
	Date
	Opening hours
	Location

	Monday 20 March
	10.00am – 3.00pm  
	Mandella Hall, One Elmwood

	Thursday 23 March
	10.00am – 1.00pm  
	CUBE, One Elmwood  

	Monday 27 March
	10.00am – 3.00pm
	Mandella Hall, One Elmwood




